
Many departments and campus community members use carts, scooters, and motorized 
bicycles to navigate the UH campus. Please see the helpful tips from the University of 
Houston Police Department for protecting and securing these vehicles:

TIPS TO PROTECT SCOOTERS, CARTS,  
AND MOTORIZED BICYCLES ON CAMPUS

Register your vehicle with the appropriate campus departments. Carts 
should be registered with the UH Automotive and Fleet Management
Department. Scooters and bicycles should be registered using your 
parking account through Parking and Transportation Services.

Document your serial numbers and/or owner-applied numbers and have 
them stored in a safe place. Photographs of your  
vehicle may be beneficial.

Secure the vehicle. Make sure that scooters, carts, and bicycles are locked 
and secured after you park them.

Park scooters, motorized bicycles, and carts in a well-lit area.

https://uh.edu/facilities-services/services/fleet-automotive/
https://www.uh.edu/parking/bicycle-registration/

